
Water Crisis Update: 

After water is treated it goes into two water storage tank both of which are approximately 430,000 

gallons.  The tanks are approximately 33 feet high when full of water and we can’t go below 5 feet 

because that is at the level of the outfall pipe. 

Yesterday the tank was at about 12 to 14 feet.  Today the tank is at 21 feet when checked.  We have 3 

out of the 4 filters producing water and we will be cleaning one filter today, one tomorrow and one on 

Saturday.  Each time the filter is cleaned it produces water more efficiently.  The Down side is that it 

takes filtered water from the tank to do that.  So today we seemed to be OK and stable. 

Actions ongoing: 

 We have reached out to the State of Alaska Disaster personnel for ideas and any technical 

assistance. 

 We have reached out to our Water Engineer to run by some ideas staff has and could those be 

implemented quickly. 

 We have the assistance of Trident in locating some materials to make changes in the roughing 

filter which we think can help some, but we will not know for sure until we actually make the 

changes. 

 We are still and will be all summer under the emergency declaration to conserve water.   

 We are and will be until further notice under a strict conservation notice and this will be 

enforced. 

 Our processors are working extremely hard to make costly changes to their facilities to 

conserve water even further. 

 We continue to encourage the public to make drastic changes in water use habits. 


